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October 8, 2015 
 
 
Anna Solley, EdD 
President 
Phoenix College 
1202 W. Thomas Road 
Phoenix, AZ  85013- 
  
Dear President Solley: 
 
Enclosed is the NAACLS Board of Directors’ official accreditation award for your Medical 
Laboratory Technician program's accreditation as decided at its September 18, 2015 meeting. 
 
The Board of Directors’ award is based on the continuing accreditation review process that 
included a site visit of your program in Spring 2015.   
 
Accreditation for your program will continue until October 31, 2020.  As a result, your program 
will commence the continuing accreditation process with submission of the Self-Study Report on 
October 1, 2019 and the scheduling of a site visit during Spring 2020.  We provide this 
information to assist you in your program's administrative and financial planning. 
 
This letter and the accompanying award represent formal accreditation by NAACLS.  The 
NAACLS Certificate of Accreditation will be forwarded to the Program Director. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Fred Rodriguez, MD 
President, NAACLS Board of Directors 
 
cc: Rochelle Helminski, MS, MLS(ASCP)CM, Program Director 
 Sharon Halford, PhD, Dean 
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